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Sarah Beth Hall is the Deputy Audit Director/Manager of IT and Performance Audit for the 

Florida Department of Transportation’s Office of Inspector General.  Ms. Hall has eleven years 

of internal and external IT auditing experience where her responsibilities included coordinating, 

supervising, and conducting IT operational audits at various State agencies.  Previously, Ms. Hall 

was a Process Consultant for Accenture and has over four years of experience in systems 

development.  Ms. Hall holds a Bachelors of Science degree in Marketing from the Florida State 

University.  Ms. Hall holds the Certified Information Systems Auditor (CISA), Certified Internal 

Auditor (CIA), Certified Information Systems Security Professional designations (CISSP), and 

the Certified Inspector General Auditor (CIGA) designations.  Ms. Hall is a member of the 

ISACA Tallahassee Chapter and currently serves as its Membership Director. 

 


